
 

 

August 28, 2020 

Dear POBOT Families, 

We hope that you and your family are well. 

As you can imagine, the 2020-2021 POBOTS season will look very different than the past. As of today, we have not                     
received any details from FIRST on how the competition year will run. They have indicated on their website that more                    
information will be available in September. 

Once we return to school, the faculty advisors will organize a virtual meeting with the executive board first and then                    
with the team. We know the students are eager to get moving. Please understand in the current climate, all club                    
interaction must be virtual.  

We have created a google form to submit any questions. This will enable us to provide everyone with answers as they                     
become available. 

Questionnaire Link: ​https://forms.gle/2jNiDsGsTk5J2HCa7 

 

Sincerely, 

Phil Caputo 
Faculty Lead Team Advisor 
  
Chris Weilbacher 
Faculty Team Advisor 
 
Joyce Barry 
Science, Research and Technology Chair K-12  

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/2jNiDsGsTk5J2HCa7

